
16. BURNSIDE PARK - APPLICATION TO LOCATE TELECOMMUNICATION EQUIPMENT ON 
COUNCIL PROPERTY  

 
Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Tony Gemmill, Community Advocate, DDI 372-2701 

Corporate Plan Output:  Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Vol 1, 3.2 text 4  

 
 The purpose of this report is to enable the Board to provide input into the process relating to a request 

received for the installation of telecommunications equipment on Council property in Burnside Park. 
 
 As members will be aware the Council has recently agreed to a programme for processing such 

requests, with final reports and recommendations to be considered by the Council’s Cell Sites 
subcommittee.  In the event of the subcommittee agreeing to the issue of a licence to a 
telecommunication company it will be noted that this will then be subject to the particular company 
obtaining a publicly notified resource consent, or a Reserve Act consent, both of which provide for 
public submissions to be made. 

 
 The relevant documentation covering the request, including site plans, side elevations, and technical 

information (under cover of a memorandum of 21 August) has been circulated to Members under 
separate cover. 

 
 In the event of the Board agreeing to the principle for approval, it may care to consider any conditions 

which should be applied to such approval. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the Board advise the Cell Site Subcommittee of its support in principle, 

and subject to there being no need for removal or substantial pruning of the 
existing trees in Burnside Park. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


